
1

Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: SHAH L. VANG <shahvang@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, May 26, 2015 8:38 PM

To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings

Subject: 78 W. Jessamine Ave., St. Paul, MN  55117

Attachments: 78 W. Jessamine Ave..pdf

 A legislative hearing was held on 5-19-15 and billing invoice for the subject property was released to 
us, RAS Enterprises, LLC.  
I submitted the attached Invoice to our insurance company and they only authorize payment of 
$305.85 as indicated on Invoice#48561 from Restoration Professionals NOT $465.85.  Therefore, we 
request the assessment be reduced to $305.85. 
 
Please confirm of receipt.   
 
Shah L. Vang 
RAS Enterprises, LLC 
Phone: 651-226-0222 
Fax: 651-224-3467 
 


